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September 2021 Snow News & Minutes

Presidents Corner 
 
It is troubled times we live in, and we all must adapt.  
Due to the Delta Virus your club officers felt it was in 
the best interest of the membership and landowners 
to cancel the Landowner Appreciation Dinner that was 
scheduled for September 11th and now hold the event 
in April next year.  You will be seeing the invitation for 
this event in the March newsletter. 
 
One of the good news is so far, we have not had any 
major storms in our area like we did a couple of years 
ago.  But due to all the rain we have had this spring 
and summer the trees and brush has really grown.  So, 
we still have a lot of work this fall getting trails ready 
for snowmobiling.  I encourage members to participate 
in the September meeting so we can make our plans 
and review the projects and trails that will need 
attention.  
 

New Club Membership Chairman 
 
I am pleased to announce that Adam Krause will 
become the Membership Chairman.  He will manage 
our membership list and take care of your renewals for 
the AWSC, so you can get your trail Passes.  The 
renewal envelopes enclosed have his address on them.  
If you have any questions regarding your membership 
to the AWSC, you can contact him at 920-841-9010 or 
e-mail him at adamokrause@gmail.com. 
 
Enclosed is your renewal membership envelope.  
Please fill out all the information requested.  Your 
renewal to the AWSC will be put into there system 
ounce a week in batches.  That saves the club some 
money.  Your e-mail is also important because now we 
have the option of having, you’re AWSC membership 
card e-mail to you directly.   
 

Results of the April 
Election of Officers 
 
For the 2021-2022 snowmobile season the following 
officers have been elected. 
 
President – Roy Lawrenz 
 
Vice President – Adam Krause 
 
Secretary – Cheryl Paasch 
 
Treasure – Chuck Panure 
 
Congratulations To the present and new officers. 
 
Roy Lawrenz President 
 

Meeting Events Schedule 
 
Due to the new Delta Virous your club officers 
decided it would be in the best interest of the 
membership to schedule your club meetings on a 
month-to-month basis.  In your monthly newsletter 
we will post the location of our next meeting 
location. 
 

First Membership Meeting of the Year 
 

September 11, 2021 
Club Storage Building Located by Lee Lake Tavern 

The Meeting will start at 9:00 in the morning 
 

Hope to see you at the meeting. 
 
 

mailto:adamokrause@gmail.com


April 10, 2021, Member Minutes 
 
The meeting was called to order by club president 
Roy Lawrenz at Article 15 Bar & Grill at 9:00 a.m.  
Twenty-six members were present.  Thank you, 
Article 15, for hosting our meeting! 
 
First Order of Business: Agenda – A telephone call 
regarding voting by club members was added to 
the agenda. A motion to approve the agenda was 
made by Adam Krause and second by Hubert 
Weidermer.  Motion approved 
 
Second Order of Business: Secretary 
Report/Minutes – A motion to approve the 
minutes was made by Jerry Frey and second by 
John Gagnon.  Motion approved 
 
Third Order of Business: Treasurer Report - 
Income and expenses were discussed. A motion to 
approve the report was made by Adam Krause 
and second by Tom Stadler.  Motion approved 
 
Fourth Order of Business: Old Business 
1. Walker's Kraken Shack Trail – no update on 

this item.  Will bring back to September’s 
meeting 

2. DR Brush Cutter (cost through Qualheims) – 
The cost (item, shipping, labor set-up) of the 
brush cutter and pros/cons of this purchase 
were discussed.  Lots of work was just 
completed on the brush cutter the club 
currently owns and it is felt that this would last 
a few more years.  A decision was made to 
keep the existing brush cutter and hold off on 
the purchase of a new - both pull behind and 
walk behind brush cutters will not be 
purchased at this time.  

3. New trailer for brush cutter - A discussion was 

had regarding the purchase of a new trailer. A 

motion to purchase a new trailer (cost not to 

exceed $8000) was made by Adam Krause and 

second by Chuck Panure.  Motion approved. 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Fifth Order of Business: New Business 
1. Voting consideration – a club member of 

approximately 20 years, who cannot attend 
the meetings in person, called to ask that the 
club consider accepting election votes by 
people who cannot attend the meeting in 
person. It was determined that we would need 
to amend the by-laws to accommodate this 
request. The by-laws committee will review 
this matter at the next meeting.  

2. Walker's Kraken Shack Trail – as noted in old 
business 

3. Trail to Coleman swamp excavating – there 
was a discussion on moving this trail toward 
the hill.  It was decided that the trail could be 
modified and there is no need to do 
excavating.  There will be more discussion on 
this item in the fall 

4. AWSC Report – no discussion 
5. Trail reports – all trail signs are down and put 

away for the season. All paperwork needs to 
be turned in as soon as possible.  There is no 
funding for the trails that go across the lakes – 
these trails are non-funded and not 
considered part of the trail. 

6. Landowner Appreciation Dinner – the dinner is 
planned for September.  A letter will go out to 
the landowners.  Two $10.00 gift certificates 
were sent to each landowner, which are good 
at local businesses. 

7. Election of Officers and Directors - ballots 
were distributed and tallied for club officers 
and directors with the following results: 
President - Roy Lawrenz, Vice President - 
Adam Krause, Treasurer - Chuck Panure , 
Secretary - Cheryl Paasch,  Directors (3) - Tom 
Stadler, Steve Garrow, Brad VanHoff 

 
Adjournment - a motion to adjourn the meeting 
was made by Steve Garrow and second by Adam 
Krause. Meeting adjourned 
 
 
 
 
 
 


